
Spencer Fane Team Details Recent Data Privacy
Developments for State Bar of Texas

Spencer Fane attorneys Shelby Menard, Jeremy Rucker, and Shawn Tuma recently
authored a computer and technology article published by the State Bar of Texas.

In the piece, Legislative Update, the team explains legal developments going into
effect in the state of Texas regarding data privacy and security. They cover new rules
regarding personal information disclosure, individual rights in commercial genetic
testing data, security incident procedures, and more.    

At Spencer Fane, Shelby, Jeremy, and Shawn represent a wide range of clients
regarding the evolving and complex landscape of data privacy and cybersecurity.
They provide counsel in matters such as incident response, regulatory compliance,
computer fraud-related legal issues, and cyber-related litigation.

Read the full article here.

https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/shelby-menard/
https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/shawn-tuma/
https://www.texasbar.com/AM/Template.cfm?Section=articles&ContentID=61287&Template=/CM/HTMLDisplay.cfm
https://www.texasbar.com/AM/Template.cfm?Section=articles&ContentID=61287&Template=/CM/HTMLDisplay.cfm

